
 

The Hillsborough County Sheriff's Office is requesting proposals for Stop Loss Coverage.  For 
any questions regarding this Bid, please contact Gabrielle Swain, Senior Employee Benefis 
Analyst with Gehring Group, a Risk Strategies Company at gabrielle.swain@gehringgroup.com. 

The link to the solicitation may be found here:  HCSO RFP LINK 
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